
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
January 3, 2013 

 

Hon. Scott Stringer 

Manhattan Borough President 

Municipal Building 

One Center Street, 19th Floor 

New York, NY 10007 

 

Re:  Early Voting, etc. Resolution 

 

Dear Borough President: 

 

Manhattan Community Board 4 (“MCB4”) has been asked to review the Early Voting, etc prior 

to the January Manhattan Borough Board and report back our recommendations on the principles 

espoused in the Resolution. The Resolution was discussed on December 20, 2012 by MCB4’s 

Executive Committee. 

 

Although the Resolution lists a set of principles and possible actions that MCB4 could endorse 

MCB4 voted to take no opinion on the matter. It is our belief that unlike other resolutions we 

have supported in the past this one falls into a category that is too general and not specific to 

Community District 4 and therefore beyond our purview.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Corey Johnson 

Chair 

 

cc:  Electeds  
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